

POLSKIE TOWARZYSTWO STATYSTYCZNE POLISH STATISTICAL ASSOCIATION

Rada Główna General Board

00-925 Warszawa, Al. Niepodległości 208

Biuro Prezesa Office of the President 90-214 Łódź, ul. Rewolucji 1905r. nr 41, tel. (48) 426355182, fax (48) 426355307, e-mail: prezespts@uni.lodz.pl

Poland, Lodz 20/09/2012

Dear Professor

Imhi Traat

President of the Estonian Statistical Society

I would like to thank you for the invitation to participate in such a representative conference of the jubilee of the Twentieth Anniversary Estonian Statistical Society.

Unfortunately, previously scheduled duties do not allow me to personally take part in this important event. Congratulations to all Organizers and Congress participants on the opening of the Twentieth Anniversary Estonian Statistical Society 2012.

I wish you interesting lectures, presentations and discussions on substantive achievements and prospects of development in all areas of Statistical Science and productive Jubilee Conference.

I want to share my hopes that these kinds of activities will help spread a better understanding and appreciation of Statistical issues in Estonia and around the world.

I would like to offer my best wishes for the success of Conference of the Estonian Statistical Society. Congratulations to you all.

Yours my respect,

Professor Czesław Domański

President of the Polish Statistical Association